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FOOTPATHS

No major issues have been reported.

Although the surface grass and surrounding vegetation has grown considerably in recent weeks, 
most of the paths are reasonably passable.

Some of the paths have been cut and bushes trimmed by volunteers and these are in good order.

Other lesser used paths are somewhat overgrown and prove difficult with the limited tools available. 
As far as I am aware Suffolk County Council are ultimately responsible for the surface maintenance 
but in the current climate, some but not all are being cut.

Some additional footpath numbers and directional arrows have been obtained and will be displayed 
shortly.

Malcolm Turner


